
                             

 

 

Use of Computers for Taking Examinations 

 
A faculty member may impose any policy concerning the use of a computer for taking an 

examination, including but not limited to a policy requiring the use of special computer software. 

The Associate Dean for Academic Affairs may allow a particular student to use or not use a 

computer if the student requires such an accommodation under disability law or other 

requirement of law. Internet use during an examination is permitted only upon the prior express 

permission of the faculty member and the approval of the Associate Dean for Academic Affairs. 
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